
CALL FOR 
NOMINATIONS 
 

PROFESSIONAL IN AGING AWARD 
 

In honor of Older Americans Month in May, St. Louis 

City Senior Fund seeks to recognize a person who: 

• Demonstrates commitment and passion for serving 

and working with older adults in the City of St. Louis 

and contributes to building an aging friendly 

community through programs, service, and 

advocacy.  

• Exhibits a commitment to action and results.  

o They may demonstrate this through 

leadership, implementing improvements to 

programs and services, and/or consistently 

providing support to others through 

collaboration. 

• Goes above and beyond to work with colleagues 

and partners to respond to individual and 

community needs.  
 

Eligibility Requirements  

• A paid professional, 18 years or older, whose 

service area primarily includes the City of St. Louis 

and is directly involved in serving St. Louis City older 

adults.    

• Work can be contributed in affiliation with a 

nonprofit organization, government agency, or for-

profit business.   

• The award is focused on recognizing individual 

contributions.  

o Please do not submit nominations for a group 

or organization.  
 

One outstanding individual will be honored by the 

Senior Fund in 2024. As part of their award, they will 

receive financial support for professional development 

activities or items (e.g., conference or training support, 

equipment, subscriptions). 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTERESTED IN 
NOMINATING? 
Complete the online 

nomination form available 

on our website—

stlseniorfund.org/news— by 

Friday, April 5.  

 

Note:  Self-nominations will 

not be accepted.  

 

Nominations will be 

reviewed by Senior Fund 

staff and board members 

and the selected awardee, 

and their nominators, will be 

contacted by May 1. 

Awardee will be recognized 

at a public event in late 

May.      

 

 
QUESTIONS? 

Contact Jamie Opsal at 

314.535.6964, Ext 12, or  

jopsal@stlseniorfund.org.  

 

 

https://stlseniorfund.org/news/
mailto:jopsal@stlseniorfund.org

